
How to determine who is a new transfer student on my class roster 

Transfer students enter Millersville at different times, some bringing in12 credits and others 60+ credits. When 

we work with freshmen we recognize that they may need additional clarification of your expectations or 

University services – the same is true with new transfers! Being cognizant of who is new to Millersville in your 

upper level classes will allow you to provide transfer students with additional information that will aid in their 

success. You can now add a field to your roster that will let you know who are new MU transfer students. This 

is only applicable to students in their first semester at Millersville. Next semester they won’t be identified as 

they will no longer be considered a new student.   

 

1. Sign into MAX and go to your Instructor Menu. 

 

 



2. Choose the Class Rosters option. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. When choosing which fields you desire on your roster, one of the options is Transfer. Choose to include 

that option on your roster to view which students in your classes are new transfer students. 

 

 

 



4. When you view or download the roaster you’ll see that one of the columns is entitled “Transfer”. New 

transfer students are identified by the notation of “new transfer”.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This roster field was brought to you by the faculty on the Transfer Advisory Committee. Questions about Millersville 

transfer students? Contact the Advisement Coordinator of Transfer Students in Academic & Student Development at 

x7611 or transfer.advisor@millersville.edu! 
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